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Friday 9th Sept 2016

Welcome Back 	

I hope that you all had a fantastic holiday and all felt rested when the children returned back to school! It was lovely to see all the children looking ready for the year ahead, keen to meet their new teachers and friends.  

As always, I have to say a massive well done to the teachers and other adults in school for spending time preparing classrooms for the term, they look amazing and I can’t wait to see how they will progress throughout the term and year.  Welcome to our new members of staff; Mr Tim Bannister and Mr James Green in Class 2, Mrs Margaret Kerrison in Class 1 and Ms Katerina Salimova our new MSA. We hope that you enjoy working with our creative team.

We have lots of fun things planned for this autumn, including a circus visit, so please check through the key dates carefully and put them in your diary!

Please do not hesitate to come and see me if you have any issues or queries, no matter how big or small.  I am looking forward to a successful year. 
Mrs Lydia Board 

After School Clubs	 	

You should have received our new after school club activities, if you would like your child/ren to take part in any please complete the permission slips and return to the school office ASAP.  Clubs are open to all children at both Hevingham and Marsham.

We will also be doing athletics this term!! We have attached the relevant information to complete if you would like to take part, the fee can either be paid in full by cheque or £3 per week to be paid to the school office.

Circus	

As many of you are aware the Circus is coming to Hevingham Primary School and we are all very excited!! 
If you would like tickets please come to the School office, unfortunately tickets cannot be replaced so please keep these safe.

A letter was sent out earlier this week – please return the permission slip to the office as soon as possible.





A message from FOMPS

Welcome back from FOMPS (Friends of Marsham Primary School).  We hope that everyone has had a fabulous summer break and you are prepared for the upcoming year of our exciting events to raise money for your children’s school outings and equipment.  We are having a meeting soon - watch this space – where we informally get together and have a chat about any exciting ideas we can come up with to raise money.  We would love anyone to come along, new mums and families and, of course, everyone who has already been involved with us previously.  We look forward to seeing you all soon.
I anyone out there would like to be involved but cannot make the meeting – date to be announced soon – you are very welcome to be involved by making cakes or helping out when it is convenient for you.  Just let us know.  All help is gratefully received.
Please contact me on Facebook, Wendy Durrant message/friend request me or find us on our FOMPS page

Thank you – Cahir of Friends


Parent Reminder

Just a friendly reminder to ask all Parents / Carers to label their child/ren’s clothes and PE kits please.

Please also ensure that your child/ren adhere to the schools policy with regards to hair styles, jewellery and appearance. 

Thank you 

Diary Dates

Please find attached information on upcoming dates and events.


Stars of the Week
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	Louisa Brown
	Summer Adcock

	Storm Scott-Reid
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Mrs. Lydia Board – 
Acting Head Teacher
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